
ATTENTION: 
 

Bald Head Island Transportation  
will STOP accepting two-part (“old”) 
paper tickets after March 31, 2024  

 
"Old" Bulk 40 tickets (only) may be 

exchanged for a coupon code through 
March 31, 2024  

(Bulk 40 coupon code details on the website FAQ)  

 
Starting April 1, 2024,  

Only QR-coded “new” tickets and 
transferred or newly-issued passes 

will be valid for ferry boarding. 
 


